PublicAccess for Planning  - Application Comments (11/00617/OUT)

"martin hall" has used the PublicAccess for Planning website to submit their comments on a Planning Application.  You have received this message because you are the Case Officer for this application or because this is a designated mailbox for PublicAccess comments submissions.

Comments were submitted at 17/05/2011 14:26:58 

Application Summary

-------------------

Application Number: 11/00617/OUT

Address:

Land South Of Blackwood Place And Molyneux Drive And North West Of Cotefield Farm Oxford Road Bodicote Oxfordshire

Proposal:

Outline application for residential development of 80 No. dwellings

Case Officer:

Caroline Roche

Customer Details

----------------

Name:

martin hall

Address:

2 Victoria Cottages

Oxford Road

Bodicote

Banbury

Oxfordshire

OX15 4AH

Customer objects to the Planning Application.

Comments:

I object to the proposal for the following reasons:

1.
Transport issues - this application concludes that 'the proposed development would not have an adverse impact on traffic flows or road safety.". I live on the Oxford Road, and it is already difficult to exit our property, as it is Weeping Cross and Bannatynes Health Club/Rugby Club exit during peak times. These problems would obviously be exacerbated by vehicles entering and leaving the proposed development.

2.
The parking provision and estimated car number per household is underestimated -this is not satisfactory and could have an impact on the surrounding areas.

3.
Intrusion into the landscape - this area is worthy of conservation

4.
The effect on the general environment - the proposed development would cause noise and light pollution to the many nearby properties - including our own.

5.
The local primary school is already full to capacity in most classes - where would the children go to school?

6.
This site is not allocated for housing development in the accepted non-statutory local plan nor in the local development framework, which has yet to be completed and approved.

7.
I understand that in recent years there have been flooding problems in recent years - the application states that the drainage and downstream conditions is not known - this could have a huge impact on the surrounding area if these unknowns are not explored.

8.
The proposed development is out of keeping with the surrounding properties
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